PRAISE THE LORD!

YOUTH ACTION MINISTRIES NEWSLETTER

DrTonyRizzophd@YouthActionMinistries.com
Reach The City and The Beach

Sept. 2025



Dear Friends and Prayer Partners,

We finished the summer with an extraordinary outreach in Kensington and at the New Jersey shores. We also continue to reach out to the students in our Kids Safety Zones. Thank you so very much for your prayers and encouraging support.

We enjoyed the many counseling sessions we had at the Atlantic City, NJ Boardwalk. The need there is great. It is a very dark city, spiritually speaking. But we once again preached there on the boardwalk and led several people to the Lord. Thank you for praying for us. Our Ocean City Boardwalk outreach was very rewarding. Our crowd whén we preached was filled with many who listened and asked questions about the Lord. I had the opportunity to lead a young man to the Lord that night. Thank you for your prayers for us.

We held an exciting Kids Safety Zone and saw a unique family of 4 children plus many more families and children come out to the meeting. It was so refreshing to witness a father bringing his children out to the meeting. Thank you to Willingboro Christian Assembly for hosting our meeting.

We are starting our One Book One Soul Campaign. We are raising books to give out to the children and teens in our Safety Zone meetings. Please use the Amazon wish list to help us reach our goal. Even one book purchased will help us reach our goal of 150 books. Thank you.

We are preparing for our Fall Outreaches and Safety Zones. Please remember us in prayer, and if you would like to help us with our supply list, please go to my website www.YouthActionMinistries.com and click on the Amazon wish list to help with our depleted supplies. Thank you very much.

Can you believe September is now starting and we are so excited about finishing the year in our fourth quarter. It has been a challenging year financially. We had one supporter who needed to stop their support, and this has left a serious gap in our monthly support. Please keep us in your prayers as we seek the Lord to provide for our financial need and to be able to continue reaching that one soul to be saved.

Missionaries To The Teens of America,

Dr. Tony Rizzo, and Mrs D. Josh. 1:8

Americas Youth Evangelist www.YouthActionMinistries.com







Check Out Our Amazon Wish List To Help Us With Our Outreaches Go To **Our Website** www.YouthActionMinistries.com and click on the link at the top of the page.



Missionaries To The Teens of America

PO BOX 46 Morton, PA 19070